
Suzanne Folsom <sfolsom@normandeau.com> 

To: Janice Loz - Landuse 

•  

Tue 12/13/2022 5:05 PM 

Please approve the variance for Steve Shumsky to allow for the demolition of the “Blue Lagoon” 

at 30 Pleasant Pond Rd and the rebuild of a ‘slightly’ larger single family dwelling.   This 

property has been unsafe and an eyesore for many years now.   

As an Abutter I completely approve of any building that will improve the look of this section of 

Pleasant Pond Rd.  Please grant this request.  Many more improvement are still needed in this 

area. 

  

Suzanne M. Folsom 

52 Pleasant Pond Rd 

Warner NH  03278 

603-714-4210 

  

 


